
New Collaborative Classroom: Pilot Now Open for Tours 
 
We’re on target to launch our new 
Collaborative Classroom in January 2019 and 
are busy doing the final build-out of the fully 
connected 96-seat space. Now’s the time to 
think about your classroom needs in the New 
Year and get onto our timetabling. We’re 
already booking for the winter term – for 
classes as well as assessments, simulations 
and ad hoc student groups – and advise you 
to book early for your first-choice spots.  
 
Pilot space open for tours and training 
In the meantime, there’s a pilot space 
available with two 6-person workstations up 
and running. Feel free to come by and take a 
look at the space any time. We have some 
training sessions already timetabled in; 
contact Wayne Buttigieg at 
wbuttigieg@london.edu if you’d like to book 
some time yourself. Our new in-room 
technology with flexible networked AV makes 
it easier than ever to use your favorite 
teaching tools and to share content back and 
forth with your students. In addition to pre-
training, there will be initial IT support 
available from the control room. if requested.  
 
Classroom available for 2019 bookings 
Combining the best features of a lecture 
theatre, PC lab and social learning hub, the 
flexible space is designed to support active, 
collaborative learning and a range of everyday 
needs. Contact us now to schedule time in the 
New Year.  

 
 

 
 
Dual screens at each table can display content 
from the 98” screens used at the lecture 
podium. Every student gets a front-row seat!  
 
 

 
 
Laptops with built-in lab software are within 
arm’s reach on each table. When not in use 
they tuck away neatly to save space.  
 
 

Left: This new small-group setup maximizes 
the potential for both teaching and learning.
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